NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

CITY OF LUCAS 60™ ANNIVERSSARY
OPEN HOUSE

February 19, 2019
5:00 pm to 7:00 pm
City Hall — Council Chambers
665 Country Club Road — Lucas, Texas

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Lucas City Council will be present on Tuesday,
February 19, 2019 from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm at the Lucas City Hall, 665 Country Club Road, Lucas,
Texas to participate in the 60" Anniversary Open House. No official business will be transacted
during this event.

CERTIFICATION

I hereby certify that the above notice of meeting was posted on the bulletin board at Lucas City Hall
by 6:00 pm on or before February 7, 2019.

Stacy Hendgrson
City Segrétary

This building is wheelchair accessible. Any requests for sign interpretive services or other special requests for assistance
of the hearing impaired must be made 48 hours in advance of the meeting. T'o make such arrangements, please call
972.912.1211 or email shenderson@lucastexas.us.




